
 

October 15th , 2021 

Dates to Note: 
• Oct. 22 – Pro D day 
• Oct. 27 – Spirit Day – Black and 

Orange day 
• Oct. 29 – Halloween Assembly 

11:00 
• Nov. 3 – Photo Retakes 
• Nov. 4 – Grade 6/7 routine child 

immunizations 
• Nov. 10 – Remembrance Day 

assembly 
• Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day 
• Nov. 25 – First interim report 

home 

• Lakeview 
Elementary 

• Weekly News 
 
Good afternoon Lakeview families. 
 
Provincial Profession Development Day  
– Friday October 22nd  
Just a reminder that Friday is our Professional 
Development day and there will be no school that day. 
 
 

 
 
 
Safety Drills: 
We participated in a fire drill, Earthquake drill 
and a Hold and Secure and today we did the 
Lockdown.  We were able to able to dodge the 
rain to allow us to practice safely exiting the 
building.  Our staff made sure to preload the 
students with 
important 
information about 
each drill.  Practice 
makes perfect. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Halloween Costumes at School 
On October 29th (Friday) students are welcome to attend 
school in their Halloween costumes (more details to 
come). We would like to keep this a fun family-friendly 
event for ALL students. Please remember that we have 
students as young as 5 years old in our building. With 
that in mind, please consider the following guidelines 
when deciding on your "school" costume. 
  
School-appropriate Halloween Costumes should... 

• not display inappropriate images such as: 
gratuitous blood, violence or swear words.  

• in general, not depict gratuitous violence or 
alienate others based on gender, race or 
religion and be culturally appropriate   

• allow students to go outside at recess and lunch  
• not include swords, guns or any other kind of 

weapon - please leave these items at home 
• have most of face visible as still a learning 

environment 

Thank you – we appreciate your cooperation. 
 
PAC updates: 
Hot lunch orders have closed and the first day of 
Hot Lunch is Thursday October 28th 
The family photo night fundraiser bookings are still 
open but slots are quickly filling up.  One addition 
that was accidently left out of the notice – photos 
will take place at school in the gym. 
 


